Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

LEGISTAR ID 12-7580

April 11, 2012

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, Wisconsin

Your Honor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to apply for the 2012 Wisconsin Department of Transportation EZ Grant, through the Village of Mt. Pleasant. The Finance Department has been contacted for coordination, and grant control number 2012-011 has been issued.

The grant is for approximately \$18,481.92. Our soft match will be approximately \$4,620.48. I further request permission to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding with the Village of Mt. Pleasant.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

alhett. Daniel

ALH/df

cc: Deputy Chief Schulz Debbi Embry Kathryn Kasper

